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Dear Residents and Families,

As you are all aware, Cedar Community notified us on June 16th, 2021 that they are no longer interested in pursuing a public-private partnership with shared services.  This topic was discussed at last Wednesday’s Health and Human Services Committee meeting.

Matt Furno, Washington County Policy Director, will be developing a proposal for a new facility.  Below is the tentative timeline:
1. 6/23/21: Discussion at the Health and Human Services Committee
2. 7/14/21: Discussion at the County Board Meeting
3. 9/22/21: Present plan to HHS for approval and if approved;
4. October: Present plan to the County Board for approval.
We currently do not have any additional details to share, but we will keep you updated and informed as information becomes available.  The unknown(s) can be challenging and unsettling, so please feel free to reach out to me directly with any questions or concerns.  Our great team’s focus continues to be providing quality care to our residents.

Yesterday, we held a COVID-19 vaccine clinic and offered the vaccine to any staff or residents that were interested.  We still have access to vaccines through our pharmacy, so if you or your loved one is interested in receiving the shot, please contact our Infection Preventionist, Caryn Gaskell if you have any questions or would like to learn more information.  She can be reached at 262-335-4531.

Another week has passed with no new positive cases of COVID-19, therefore our visitation remains the same.  I do want to remind everyone that in the long-term care setting, we do still have strict guidelines to follow.  We need to continue to follow the Core Principles of COVID-19 Infection Prevention (hand hygiene, wear a mask, social distancing while outside of resident rooms) and only two visitors are allowed in a room at one time.  If you come to visit a loved one and there are already two people in the room, we ask that you please wait.

Thank you for your ongoing support and we hope that you have a safe and happy 4th of July!

Taya Walk
Samaritan Campus Administrator
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